
 

 

 
DATE:    June 23, 2022 
 
TO:    Human Services Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Leslie R. Miller, Human Services Manager 
   Parks & Community Services Department  
  
SUBJECT: Adoption of Updated Human Services Commission Bylaws 
 
The Human Services Commission will adopt the amended Bylaws to bring the Commission’s 
Bylaws into conformance with Ordinance 6662 and current City requirements.  
 
Background  
 
At its last meeting on June 7, 2022, Assistant City Attorney Karen Phu walked the Commission 
through the changes proposed to its bylaws to align them with Ordinance 6662 and current City 
requirements. The red-lined version of the updated Human Services Commission Bylaws is 
provided as an attachment.  
 
Attachment A Red-Lined Version of the Updated Human Services Commission Bylaws 
 


